
Picking up where he left off at the end of last season with a 
hat full of awards is our talented back James Leadbeater. 
Primarily a scrum half, James has often stepped into other 
positions to help out and always gives a strong performance. 
  
Whilst Elliott Frewin has been scoring the tries and Adam 
Frampton receiving the premiership spotlight the Newport 
fans recognised James consistent performances and selected 
him for the first 2012/13 monthly award. 

Thanks to the Events Room (www.theeventsroom.com), the Friends of Newport Rugby 
Trust have been given a pair of tickets for an evening with New Zealand Legend, Sir Colin 
Meads, at Rodney Parade on Friday 30th November 2012. 

  
To win these tickets all you have to do is take a peek at 

http://www.theeventsroom.co.uk/events/an-evening-with-sir-colin-meads-rodney-
parade-newport/ and answer the following simple question. 

  
How many caps for New Zealand did Sir Colin Meads win? 

  
Send your answer via an email to fonrtrust@gmail.com, with your name  
and contact number, stating Sir Colin Meads in the title.  Postal entries to 
Sir Colin Meads Competition, FoNR, Rodney Parade, Newport, NP19 0UU. 
  
Tickets available via The Events Room on 0845 108 5690 (office hours). 

FoNR held a fundraising raffle at the 
Connacht game and over £170 was 
raised. Thanks to all of you who 
bought tickets. 
  
Adam Davies drew the winning 
tickets for the raffle and all prizes 
were claimed in the clubhouse. 

Buy a raffle ticket today – only £1 per strip and 
have a chance to win a pair of premium tickets 
(£75ea) for the Welsh Autumn International 
fixture against New Zealand (24th November).  
The proceeds will be split between FoNR and 
Newport Schools Rugby Squad in this season’s 
Dewar Shield competition.  See a FoNR 
committee member for details and tickets.  The 
draw for this fantastic prize is to take place after 
today’s match in the clubhouse. 



The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust would like to 
welcome all the supporters, players and officials of 
Pontypridd RFC to Rodney Parade for today’s 
league fixture.  Both teams will be full of 
confidence after recent impressive results in the 
British & Irish Cup and the Black and Ambers will 
have to put up a good show today to stop the 
high-scoring Sardis Road boys. 

‘Follow’ us on Twitter and ‘Like‘ us 
on Facebook – keep up to date with 
the latest news, reviews and 
competitions – don’t forget our 
website too – www.fonr.co.uk. 

Next Newport RFC home fixture – Principality Premiership: 

Saturday 3rd  November ‘v’ Swansea (KO 2.30pm) 

Win Match Tickets with FoNR! 

The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust have teamed up 
with Rodney Parade Ltd to offer a pair of tickets for 

EVERY Newport RFC and Newport Gwent Dragons game 
at Rodney Parade this season.  Take a look at 

www.fonr.co.uk for more details. 

It's a couple of months away yet but the planning has started. Newport RFC and FoNR  
are holding an event on Saturday 22nd December in the Rodney Hall starting at 7pm. 
 
We are in the process of booking a band and will also be laying on a buffet. 
 
The players have asked for Fancy Dress and who are we to argue? 
 
Tickets will be £10 and available soon from the players and the FoNR  
committee. 
 
This promises to be a good social event, so please support it and buy  
your tickets well in advance so we know how many to cater for. 

http://www.fonr.co.uk/

